
Dear Valued Customers, 

We appreciate your patronage at our laundry facility. To ensure a pleasant experience for 

everyone, we kindly ask you to observe the following respectful practices: 

• Always remove your items promptly from the machines. 

• Report any issues with machines to our staff immediately. 

• Keep the area clean; dispose of trash properly. 

• Be mindful of noise levels to maintain a peaceful environment. 

• Respect others' space and belongings. 

Thank you for helping us maintain a positive atmosphere for all our customers! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


